New Hampton Community School District

MEMBER OF NORTHEAST 710 West Main Street
IOWA CONFERENCE New Hampton, Iowa 50659
Phone: 641-394-2144
Fax: 641-394-6046

December 4, 2013

To: The New Hampton Community School District School Board
From: The NHHS Student Senate

The NHHS Student Senate is requesting permission to run a
“Pennies for Patients” campaign in the spring of 2014. This will
most likely be a week-long event in April. This is simply a cash
collection/free-will donations from high school students and staff,
and all money collected will go to the Leukemia/Lymphoma
Society, mainly, helping children who have been diagnosed with
leukemia. We have been made aware by one of the organizers that
there is a person in Chickasaw County who is battling this and is
considered one of their “poster children” for the campaign. We
would like to do what we can to help.



